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Kevin Murphy <murphysprings@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 10, 2015 at 10:44 AM

Reply-To: murphysprings@gmail.com

To: MPC Commissioners <commission@knoxmpc.org>

Cc: Bryan Berry <bryan.berry@knoxmpc.org>, Gerald Green <gerald.green@knoxmpc.org>, Lisa Starbuck
<lisa@aobe.com>, Dave Wright <Dave.Wright@knoxcounty.org>

Dear MPC Commissioners,

I'd like to recognize the excellent work done by the MPC staff developing the Northeast County Sector Plan. The
staff held three rounds of public meetings and encouraged community participation by locating them in several
areas the sector. The first rounds of meetings were well attended, and the staff incorporated feedback from the
community during each round. The staff took the time to listen, and offer clear explanations when residents were

unclear about how the process worked, or when proposals were being offered that didn't make sense but were
required because of statutory or plan framework requirements.

In particular, I'd like to call out Bryan Berry, who | think did a great job taking a number of diverse opinions from

a diverse population, and representing those opinions where possible in the planning document.

The final product represents the community's desires and aspirations, and puts in place good guidelines for the

evolution of northeast Knox County. All of the MPC staff involved in crafting the plan deserve kudos for an
excellent job.

| support adoption of the plan as it is being presented at today's meeting.
--Kevin
Kevin Murphy

4508 Murphy Rd
Knoxville, TN 37918
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Lisa Starbuck <lisa@aobe.com> Thu, Dec 10, 2015 at 10:48 AM

Reply-To: lisa@aobe.com

To: Kevin Murphy <murphysprings@gmail.com>, MPC Commissioners <commission@knoxmpc.org>
Cc: Bryan Berry <bryan.berry@knoxmpc.org>, Gerald Green <gerald.green@knoxmpc.org>, Dave Wright
<Dave.Wright@knoxcounty.org>

I concur with these remarks. Great job Bryan!

Lisa
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